
 

 

May 18, 2016 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING  

 
Ms. Betty McCauley, Commission Secretary 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 

 

Re:  Global Crossing Local Services, Inc. 

  P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 4 

  Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 

 

Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 

Global Crossing Local Services, Inc. (“Global Crossing”) hereby submits this letter in accordance with the 

Commission’s Entry of May 4, 2016 in Case Number 10-2387-TP-COI to confirm that the terminating switched 

access rates currently on file in its P.U.C.O. Tariff No. 4 are in compliance with 47 C.F.R. §51.911.   
 

Global Crossing’s intrastate terminating switched access rates refer to its corresponding interstate access rates, 

which are at parity with the applicable ILEC access rates. Therefore, the Company is already in compliance with 
the requirements of PUCO Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI and no intrastate access tariff revisions are required at this 

time. 

 
Any questions regarding this filing should be directed to me at diane.peters@level3.com or (585) 255-1425. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

/s/Diane L. Peters 

 
 

Diane L. Peters 
Senior Regulatory Affairs Manager 

200 Meridian Centre Boulevard, Suite 130 
Rochester, NY 14618 

TEL: (585) 255-1425 
Diane.Peters@Level3.com 
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